OUTCOME OF WY 2007 HYDROGRAPH DISCUSSION

SPG developed three potential options:(w/o BHBF, as per TWG motion)
1) ROD flows (MLFF)

First SPG Vote: Option 1 vs Option 2
e 6 SPG members vote for Option 1
e 6 SPG members vote for Option 2

Note: Option 2(a) was not included since option 2(a) is based on there being initial
support for fall steady flows.

Second SPG vote. If TWG decides in favor of Option 2 should we do them with or
without winter fluctuations (Option 2(a))?

e 7 SPG members are in favor of option 2(a)

e 3 SPG members are opposed.

Third SPG Vote: March BHBF with no additional costs for studying effects beyond
normal monitoring

e 3 SPG members vote in favor

e 7 SPG members are opposed



